
RADIO 

MOOSE JAW 
SASKATCHEWAN 

Mr. Kermit !Teary, 
R.F.D. #2, 

"dALIvUTPORT, Penn. U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

STATION 

February 4, 1946. 

I was indeed surprised to receive your letter 

of January 28 stating that you heard us notwithstanding 

CKLW and XrLO. There is no doubt after comparing our 
log with your report that you did hear us, and I want to 
congratulate you and confirm your reception. 

I also appreciate your writing, because your 

letter was most interesting to us. 

With kindest regards, 

7TCB-ms 

Yours very sincerely, 

Manager, GRAB. 


